
SLT  accepting  applications
for Citizens Academy
South Lake Tahoe is accepting applications for the spring 2015
Citizens Academy.

The Citizens Academy is open to all community members. It is
an opportunity for residents to increase their knowledge about
the workings of local government and have a desire to become
more  involved  in  the  shaping  and  development  of  their
community.

The  academy  will  be  on  seven  consecutive  Wednesdays  from
5:30-8pm beginning April 8 and running through May 20. The
application and additional information is available online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/02/slt-accepting-applications-for-citizens-academy/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/02/slt-accepting-applications-for-citizens-academy/
http://www.cityofslt.us/index.aspx?nid=682

